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FROM: THE OFFICE OF U.S. SENATOR BOB DOLE 
NEW SENATE OFFICE BUILDING 
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20510 
(202) 225-6521 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

WASHINGTON, D.C. Dec. 17 -- U.S. Senator Bob Dole and the House members of the 

Kansas Congressional Delegation today had a breakfast meeting with Secretary 

of Housing and Urban Development George Romney and other HUD officials. 

The Kansans and other Senators and Congressmen from Iowa, Nebraska 

and Missouri discussed the HUD regional office in Kansas City which serves 

the four Mid-Western states. The group also discussed Romney' s first year 

as HUD Secretary and some of the problems the Department faces. 
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